
 

Uniform Annex November 2020 Update 

 

The following amendments have been made to our uniform policy in light of the COVID19 global 

pandemic. 

 

 Children should come into school in their P.E kits any day they are having P.E lessons. These 

kits should be warm as most P.E lessons will take place outside. 

 Due to additional ventilation measures, classrooms may be colder than is usual. Children 

should wear clothing to ensure they are warm enough in class. 

 Purple/Emerald jumpers will not be distributed as part of our ongoing infection control 

measures. 
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